CHULA VISTA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT

1450 SANTA LUCIA ROAD » CHULA VISTA « CALIFORNIA ¢ 91913
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Daniel Romo * Principal Dr. Karon Schnitzer * Associate Principal
EACH CHILD IS AN INDIVIDUAL OF GREAT WORTH

Dear Heritage Parents,

Heritage works diligently to establish a safe and efficient traffic system both before and after school. We
are working in close relation with the Chula Vista Police Department, the Heritage Community Security
Force, parent volunteers, and the Safety Patrol to make certain that your children arrive and leave
safely. In order to ensure everyone’s safety, we ask that you adhere to the following traffic patterns and
guidelines:

Traffic Patterns and Guidelines

¢ In the morning, please drop off your student prior to 7:45am

¢ Please pull all the way forward in the traffic circle

¢ Please DO NOT Stop at the entrance of the traffic circle as it creates congestion, backs up street traffic,
and does not allow ALL parents/drivers to drop off/pick-up students

* Please DO NOT leave your car unattended or double-parked in the yellow/red zones. The CVPD will
issue citations that range from $50 to $250+ or your car may be towed

¢ Please DO NOT use the bus area or staff parking lot to pick-up or drop off your student

* Be cautious and courteous to all pedestrians, drivers, traffic personnel and safety patrol members

¢ When picking up your students after school, all students must wait for you on the west side of the
traffic circle. Having students wait near the entrance will only back-up traffic on Santa Lucia and is
unsafe for your children

¢ If you are planning to get out of your car to pick-up your children, please arrive prior to 2:00pm and
park in a marked stall. Once the parking lot is full you will need to circle around the parking lot, park in
the neighborhood, or park in the lot located across the street

¢ Please DO NOT cut through traffic or drive in the wrong direction

¢ Please be courteous of the buses exiting the bus area

¢ PLEASE drive the speed limit

e PEDESTRIANS SHOULD ALWAYS USE THE CROSSWALKS

® Please be courteous to our crosswalk VOLUNTEERS

¢ For your safety and the safety of others, please listen and adhere to the Safety Patrol commands

We are always looking for parent volunteers to assist with traffic in the morning and afternoon! If you
are interested, please contact (619) 421-7080.

Thank you in advance for ensuring the safety of the students and adults.
Mr. Daniel Romo, Principal



